
   
From: Tim Hofsink  
Sent: June 20, 2025 2:19 PM 
To: Justin Paylove <jpaylove@westlincoln.ca> 
Subject: FW: Fireworks Request June 28th 
 
Hi Justin, 
I have reviewed the request for the fireworks display on 4610 Sixteen Rd. I don’t have any objections to 
the display, provided that there is not an open-air burning ban in place. If there is a ban due to dryness 
or air quality, the permission will be rescinded. I understand that this will be done on the property of a 
private residence (empty field owned by requestor) and not on public lands. 
Thanks, 
Tim 
 

 
Our working hours may be different. Please do not feel obligated to reply outside 

of your working hours. Let’s work together to help foster healthy work-life 

boundaries.  

 

 

Tim Hofsink 

 

Fire Chief 
Tel: 905-957-3346 ext.6733 
Email: thofsink@westlincoln.ca 
Web: www.westlincoln.ca 
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